
TOWNSHIP OF SUMPTER

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
2022-2023 OPERATING BUDGET

The Sumpter Township Board of Trustees will hold a Public Hearing at the Sumpter Township Board Room, 23480 Sumpter
Road, Belleville, MI 48111 at; 

6:00 pm, Tuesday
March 8th, 2022

(immediately preceding the Township Board Meeting)

Regarding the 2022-2023 Operating Budget and related information.

NATURE OF THE PUBLIC HEARING

This Public Hearing has been scheduled in accordance with the requirements of Public Act. 168, Section 0 of 1959 (amendments
to the Township Rural Zoning Act. P.A. 184) to provide all interested citizens an opportunity to attend, express opinions, ask
questions, and discuss in detail all aspects of the proposed use.

For those unable to attend the Public Hearing, written comments may be submitted to the Township Clerk's Office at Sumpter
Township, 23480 Sumpter Rd, Belleville, MI 48111.

Esther Hurst
Clerk
Township of Sumpter
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